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  Starships of the Galaxy Gary Astleford,Owen K.
C. Stephens,Rodney Thompson,2007 This supplement
contains advanced starship combat rules for the
Star Wars] Roleplaying Game Saga Edition. In
addition, it provides new character options for
spacefaring heroes as well as descriptions,
deckplans, and statistics for starships from all
eras.
  How to Pass OSCP Series: Windows Privilege
Escalation Step-By-Step Guide Alan Wang,2020-11-13
This book is the first of a series of How To Pass
OSCP books and focus on techniques used in Windows
Privilege Escalation. This is a step-by-step guide
that walks you through the whole process of how to
escalate privilege in Windows environment using
many common techniques. We start by gathering as
much information about the target as possible
either manually or using automated scripts. Next,
we search for misconfigured services or scheduled
tasks, insufficient file permission on binaries or
services, vulnerable kernel, vulnerable software
running with high privileges, sensitive
information stored on local files, credential
saved in the memory, registry settings that always
elevate privileges before executing a binary,
hard-coded credential contained in the application
configuration files, and many more. Table of
Contents Introduction Section One: Windows
Configuration Chapter 1: AlwaysInstallElevated
Section Two: Domain Controller Chapter 2:
Zerologon Section Three: Windows Service Chapter
3: Service - Insecure File Permission Chapter 4:
Service - Unquoted Path Chapter 5: Service - Bin
Path Chapter 6: Service - Registry Chapter 7:
Service - DLL Hijacking Section Four: Scheduled
Tasks Chapter 8: Scheduled Tasks Section Five:
Windows Registry Chapter 9: Autorun Chapter 10:
Startup Applications Section Six: Windows Kernel
Chapter 11: Kernel - EternalBlue Chapter 12:
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Kernel - MS15-051 Chapter 13: Kernel - MS14-058
Section Seven: Potato Exploits Chapter 14: Juicy
Potato Chapter 15: Rogue Potato Section Eight:
Password Mining Chapter 16: Password Mining -
Memory Chapter 17: Password Mining - Registry
Chapter 18: Password Mining - SiteList Chapter 19:
Password Mining - Unattended Chapter 20: Password
Mining - Web.config Section Nine: UAC Bypass
Chapter 21: User Account Control Bypass For more
information, please visit
http://www.howtopassoscp.com/.
  Battletech Field Manual FASA Corporation,FASA
Corporation Staff,1998-12-01 In the year 3050 the
mysterious invaders known as the Clans struck
without warning from beyond known space. Their
advanced 'Mechs destroyed all opposition and
captured planet after planet. Now the Clans'
secrets are revealed in Field Manual: Warden
Clans. The second of two volumes on the Clans,
this BattleTech sourcebook describes the seven
most noble Clans: Cloud Cobra, Coyote, Diamond
Shark, Ghost Bear, Goliath Scorpion, Snow Raven,
and Steel Viper. Each Clans tactics, uniforms and
battle histories are described in detail, along
with new Clan 'Mechs and equipment.
  Battletech Interstellar Operations Catalyst Game
Labs,2016-04-27 Martial Your Forces And Prepare To
Conquer The Inner Sphere! Interstellar Operations
Is The Long-Awaited Final Rules Installment To The
Series Begun With Total Warfare And Carried
Through The Award-Winning Tactical Operations And
Strategic Operations. The Former Focuses On A
Whole New Level Of Excitement Directly On Your
Gaming Table While The Later Focuses On Moving
From A Single Scenario To A Multi-Part Campaigns
And How To Take An Entire Solar System.
Interstellar Operations Zooms Up To The Final
Level, Allowing Players To Assume The Roles Of
House Lord Or Clan Khans And Dominate The
Galaxy.Interstellar Operations Contains Complete
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Rules For Generation And Running Any Type Or Size
Of Force. Additionally, A Comprehensive Rules Set
Governs Running An Entire Faction'S Military As A
Player Tries To Conquer Numerous Solar Systems,
Including Rules For How To Stage Through Any Of
The Various Scales Represented Through The Core
Line Of Rulebooks. Finally, Perhaps One Of The
Most Anticipated Portions Of The Book,She
Alternate Eras Section Introduces A Huge Swath Of
Rules For Playing Across The Thousand Years Of
Battletech History, Including Weapons And
Equipment Mostly Unique To A Given Era,Such As
Complete Rules For Building And Playing With Lams.
  Air-Mech-Strike BG (R) David L. Grange,BG (R)
Huba Wass de Czege,LTC Richard D. Liebert
USAR,Major Charles A. Jarnot,Major Al Huber,LT
Mike Sparks,2002-01-01 This book outlines how to
reorganize the U.S. Army into a fully 2 and 3-
Dimensional maneuver capable, ground force with
terrain-agile, armored fighting vehicles sized to
rapidly deploy by fixed-wing and rotary-wing
aircraft to the scene of world conflicts and
strike at the heart of freedom‚s enemies. The plan
to build the Army into Air-Mech-Strike Forces,
exploiting emerging information-age technologies,
as well as America‚s supremacy in aircraft and
helicopter delivery systems---at the lowest cost
to the taxpayers, is described in detail. These
Army warfighting organizations, using existing and
some newly purchased equipment, will shape the
battlefield to America‚s advantage, preserving the
peace before it is lost; if not, then winning
fights that must be fought quickly. The dangerous
world we live in moves by the speed of the AIR,
and the 21st Century U.S. Army 2D/3D combat team
will dominate this medium by Air-Mech-Strike!
  Russia's Hostile Measures Ben Connable,Stephanie
Young,Stephanie Pezard,Andrew Radin,Raphael S.
Cohen,Katya Migacheva,James Sladden,2020 Russia's
conventional capabilities pose a serious threat to
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NATO that remains mostly untested. Where it has
historically succeeded is in using various types
of hostile measures to sow disorder, weaken
democratic institutions, and undermine NATO
cohesion and what Russia perceives as the eastward
expansion of Western institutions. However, Russia
also has a long track record of strategic
shortfalls, and even some ineptitude. Formulating
strategies for addressing these actions demands a
clear understanding of how and why Russian leaders
employ hostile measures-for example, economic
embargoes, limited military incursions,
cyberattacks, and information campaigns. A
historical review of Soviet-era power dynamics and
detailed case studies of Russian hostile measures
in the post-Soviet era help clarify the conditions
under which Russia employs hostile measures and
the vulnerabilities it exploits in the countries
it targets-as well as the messages these measures
send to other key audiences, such as Russia's
domestic public, the Russian diaspora, and Western
powers that Russia perceives as encroaching on its
sphere of influence. NATO and other Western powers
will benefit from exploring opportunities to
deter, prevent, and counter Russian hostile
behavior in the so-called gray zone short of war,
where daily adversarial competition occurs. Many
of the behaviors that Russia exhibits in the gray
zone will no doubt extend to conventional war.
  A Composer's Guide to Game Music Winifred
Phillips,2017-08-11 A comprehensive, practical
guide to composing video game music, from
acquiring the necessary skills to finding work in
the field. Music in video games is often a
sophisticated, complex composition that serves to
engage the player, set the pace of play, and aid
interactivity. Composers of video game music must
master an array of specialized skills not taught
in the conservatory, including the creation of
linear loops, music chunks for horizontal
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resequencing, and compositional fragments for use
within a generative framework. In A Composer's
Guide to Game Music, Winifred Phillips—herself an
award-winning composer of video game
music—provides a comprehensive, practical guide
that leads an aspiring video game composer from
acquiring the necessary creative skills to
understanding the function of music in games to
finding work in the field. Musicians and composers
may be drawn to game music composition because the
game industry is a multibillion-dollar,
employment-generating economic powerhouse, but,
Phillips writes, the most important qualification
for a musician who wants to become a game music
composer is a love of video games. Phillips offers
detailed coverage of essential topics, including
musicianship and composition experience;
immersion; musical themes; music and game genres;
workflow; working with a development team; linear
music; interactive music, both rendered and
generative; audio technology, from mixers and
preamps to software; and running a business. A
Composer's Guide to Game Music offers
indispensable guidance for musicians and composers
who want to deploy their creativity in a dynamic
and growing industry, protect their musical
identities while working in a highly technical
field, and create great music within the
constraints of a new medium.
  Heart-life in Song Frances Harrison Marr,1883
  The Succession of Colonels of the British Army
N. B. Leslie,1974
  Tropical Plant Science G. K. Berrie,A. Berrie,J.
M. O. Eze,1987
  Computer Gaming World's Why Won't This #@$! Game
Work Denny Atkin,Terry Coleman,1997 PC Gaming:
Computer Gaming World's Instant Expert Guide
covers everything new game players need to know,
such as game genres, terminology, ratings, and new
technology, as well as hardware needs,
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accessories, and how to troubleshoot the most
common problems. The free CD includes hot game
demos, such as Quake, Star Trek Generations and
Command & Conquer Red Alert, which are attractive
to avid players, but will also serve as a try-
before-you-buy sampler for new gamers.
  Cold Steel John Styers,2013-03-01 Cold Steel
(originally published by Leatherneck magazine),
was the Marine bible of unarmed combat.
Emphasizing the practice aspect of bayonet, knife
and stick fighting, this rare volume also provides
short courses in unarmed combat and knife
throwing. For academic study only
  Escape from Terra Sandy Sandfort,Scott
Bieser,Lee Oaks,2010 In the late 21st century
humans are colonizing the Solar System, finding
fabulous wealth and re-discovering freedom in the
far-flung Asteroid Belt. But the United World
government on Terra envies the Belter's wealth,
and is determined to bring these cowboys under
central control, one way or another.--Publisher's
description.
  Military Reform Winslow T. Wheeler,Lawrence J.
Korb,2009 This volume helps the reader understand
fundamental strengths and weaknesses in America's
military forces, thereby leading to a
comprehension of what genuine military reform is--
and is not--and what remains to be done.
  3060 Herbert Beas,Randall N. Bills,Hugh
Browne,Loren L. Coleman,Dan Grendell,Chris
Hartford,2010-01-31
  Starfinder RPG: Tech Revolution Paizo
Publishing,2021-09-07 Command the galaxy's
cutting-edge technologies so sophisticated that
they rival magic itself! Outfit yourself with the
latest and greatest new weapons, armor, and other
gear, from high-power explosives to alien relics
that surpass conventional science. Or incorporate
technologies directly into yourself, whether
you're installing advanced cybernetic



8

augmentations or playing Starfinder's newest
class: the nanocyte, whose body hosts an army of
robotic nanites that obey her commands! Outrace
the speediest threats by customizing your own
space-age vehicles, and overcome even the toughest
foes by piloting powerful battle robots using the
all-new mech combat system! Seize the future with
additional options for every class and articles
exploring every aspect of science-fantasy tech
from advertising and music to virtual
intelligences and security systems. Join in the
Starfinder Tech Revolution!
  Pathfinder RPG: Secrets of Magic (P2) Paizo
Publishing,2021-07 Discover the untold potential
of magic! Secrets of Magic, the newest hardcover
rulebook for the Pathfinder Roleplaying Game!
Secrets of Magic brings the popular magus and
summoner classes into Pathfinder Second Edition,
unlocking heroes who combine magical might with
martial prowess and offering command of a powerful
magical companion creature. The lavishly
illustrated, 256-page rulebook contains hundreds
of new spells with potent offerings for all
spellcasting character classes, magic items for
any player character, and lore detailing the
fundamental structure and theories of magic. A
special section within the volume--the Book of
Unlimited Magic--presents new methods of
spellcasting, with elementalism, geomancy, shadow
magic, rune magic, and even pervasive magic to
give every place and creature in your game a
magical spin!
  Fresh from the Farm 6pk Rigby,2006
  Estimating Market Value and Establishing Market
Rent at Small Airports Aviation Management
Consulting Group, Inc,Aeroplex Group
Partners,Decker Associates,DKMG Consulting,Hangar
Network,2020 Staff from smaller airports typically
lack specialized expertise in the negotiation and
development of airport property or the resources
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to hire consultants. ACRP Research Report 213
provides airport management, policymakers, and
staff a resource for developing and leasing
airport land and improvements, methodologies for
determining market value and appropriate rents,
and best practices for negotiating and re-
evaluating current lease agreements. There are
many factors that can go into the analysis, and
this report reviews best practices in property
development.--Foreword.
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